Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Notice for Upcoming Public Meeting for F4006

In accordance with 120.525 F.S., the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces public meetings associated with the subject procurement, to which all persons are invited.

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four hereafter referred to as the "Department" seeks the service of a Pre-Qualified, Contractor to performed District Four Headquarters Building Parking Lot at 3400 W. Commercial Blvd, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309.

For complete advertisement information and any scheduled updates please refer to the Procurement Internet Site: 

District Four Fixed Capital Outlay Contracts (fdot.gov)
